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Spring WAS here, and after a hopefully brief winter weather system, summer will be on the
way soon.  In the coming weeks, take time to get outside and feel the sun.  Enjoy any spring
holidays you celebrate, and appreciate the changes that will be happening all around
campus.  Soak in the energy of the soon to return warmer weather and finish strong!
 
If you are looking for ways to get out and enjoy spring, create connections, and help our
campus, take part in the upcoming Tote Bag Painting and Campus Cleanup events
happening in April. You can learn more and sign up for these events here. These events are
sponsored by the President’s Council for Campus Well-being, the Campus Well-being
Educators, NRHH, and the Volunteer Network.
 
 
Emily Frazier, EdD
Dean of Students
Student Affairs and Institutional Equity
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Old Main 100
Dept. 2840, PO Box 6050
Fargo, ND 58108-6050
701.231.8406
www.ndsu.edu/deanofstudents
 
We collectively acknowledge that we gather at NDSU, a land grant institution, on the traditional lands of the Oceti Sakowin (Dakota, Lakota,
Nakoda) and Anishinaabe Peoples in addition to many diverse Indigenous Peoples still connected to these lands. We honor with gratitude
Mother Earth and the Indigenous Peoples who have walked with her throughout generations. We will continue to learn how to live in unity
with Mother Earth and build strong, mutually beneficial, trusting relationships with Indigenous Peoples of our region.
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